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Events! 

07/07/22 World Chocolate Day - The Children will be making their own chocolate bars. They will also be 
baking cakes with different chocolate such as Rice Krispie cakes The Children will also make chocolate 
flavored play dough for sensory play. 
30/07/22 International friendship Day - It is all about sharing, caring, kindness and friendships. The 
children will be promoting random acts of kindness for their friends, such as sharing toys and making 
friendship bracelets. The children will also be creating a picture or a card for their friend in Nursery. 

Parents Notice 

Just a little reminder please when picking your children up from nursery, It is one parent/career per 
family and please can you not let other parents enter the building.  Please can you wait until you are 
buzzed in.  Please can parents/careers also put your mobile phone away when entering the building as 
we are keeping our children safe. 

As parents/careers are collecting their child please can you make sure that you close the gates going up 
and down the stairs, as this is to keep our children safe. 

Can parents/careers please label your children’s belongings, as some may get mixed up and we can give 
them back to the right owner.  

Also, can I ask that parents/careers not to let your child bring toys in from home, as they may get lost or 
broken and can cause upset, which we would like to avoid.  Outside the Bizzy Bee room there is a trolly 
with children’s items, if they belong to your child please can you take them home.  

Dates to remember  

Half Term Only Children - 22/07/22 children will finish our nursery and return on the 05/09/2022.  Enjoy 
your time at home with your loved ones, we look forward to seeing you in September!  

Employee of the month 
Employee of the month goes to Jenny Rannard (Deputy Manager) . Jenny has been working hard within 
the room offering support and guidance with our Bizzy Bees children and staff. 
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News from around the rooms… 

Baby Bees 

Baby Bees children have enjoyed celebrating the Queens Jubilee by 
creating their own crowns, getting messy with paint and making biscuits. 

The Baby Bees children also enjoyed dressing up in red, white, and blue 
for the jubilee garden party which all the children enjoyed as they got to 

eat all different party food out in the garden and wave their flags. 

For World Ocean Day Baby Bees enjoyed exploring in the tuff tray which 
was made with different coloured rice and oats so they could find different under the 

sea creatures, promoting their knowledge and understand of the world. 

The Baby Bees have enjoyed creating their own Father’s Day cards and chocolate gifts.  We 
hope all of our parents/carers enjoyed them! 

Honey Bees 

Honey Bees children loved making pizza with our cook as they were 
celebrating different countries around the world and the country 
they had chosen was Italy. This gave the children the opportunity to 
explore different textures, taking directions from our cook, by using 
the listening and attention skills and physical skills to holds spoons 
to spread the tomatoes and cheese. They also enjoyed eating them 
for lunch! 

Honey Bees children have enjoyed celebrating World Ocean Day by exploring in the water with 
under water creatures. They have also enjoyed creating their own jelly fish and octopus. 

Honey Bees also celebrated Father’s Day and people we care 
for by making a rocket card along with homemade keep sake 
keyrings. 

Honey Bees children took advantage of the lovely weather in 
the garden and celebrated International Yoga Day by creating 
lots of yoga different positions.  
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Bizzy Bees 

During this month Bizzy Bees children enjoyed carrying out activities to 
promote the Queens Jubilee. The Children enjoyed taking part in the 
Platinum Jubilee scavenger hunt in our Forest School to see if they 
could find several different things such as ‘something red’, ‘something 
purple’, a crown, and a photo of the queen.  

Bizzy Bees children enjoyed playing in the Queen Jubilee tuff tray 
made from different textures such as coloured rice in the shape of 
the Union Jack.                                                 

Bizzy Bees children also celebrated World Ocean Day by finding their own under 
the sea creatures in the tuff tray and learning all about the sea animals. 

Bizzy Bees children have celebrated Internal Yoga Day in the garden, taking 
advantage of the lovely weather and learning about the benefits of being 

healthy. 

Bizzy Bees have been working on their pencil control this month. They have also 
been experimenting with the CD player and CD’s learning how music works and 

learning how the CD player works. 

The Children have been learning about positional language such as ‘under’, ‘over’ 
‘beside’ and ‘below’.  It would be great if you could carry this on at home to 

promote the children’s understanding. 

 

  

 

 

 

Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please also look 
at www.bumblesnursery.co.uk for the latest blogs and news. 

 
Thank you! 
If you have any queries or questions, please contact me and I will be happy to help. 
Shirley, Jenny and the staff team. 
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